Dear Hope Partners and friends;

July is here, 2013 is ½ gone! We are so grateful to you, our prayers warriors and financial supporters, you all share in the ones we win to Jesus and I know the Lord, we well as our ministry appreciates it so much!

Sister Audrey is home and doing better! Her eyes light up as she tells people how she was able to walk a few steps in our home one day last week! She is such a blessing as she continues to praise the Lord. Please continue to lift us up in prayer as we still have decisions to make concerning her care. Thank God who causes us to triumph always in Christ Jesus!

We are enclosing one letter from an inmate. I hope you enjoy reading it. As you can see, some men behind bars are reaching out wanting to know more about the Lord. If you are interested in getting involved in the ministry with us in any way, or if you would like for us to come to your church to share about the ministry, please contact Sheila Johnson at 832-216-8532 and let her know. Again, we thank you for all your support, and if you have any prayer request let us know and we will pray over them.

From the desk of Shelia: We were unable to go into the Estelle Unit this past Saturday and we sure were disappointed! But we did take advantage however of that unexpected time and used that it as a "minimeeting". We discussed the newsletter and how it is going. A few ideas were tossed out so keep looking for it each month and see if you notice anything different. If you have any ideas that could make the newsletter better, jot it down and include it with your financial support as you mail it in, call us or e-mail it in to me at schristianjs@gmail.com. It is such a blessing to be able to work along side of our prison ministry team. If you are not involved in the "boots on the ground" work in the prisons and would like to participate, give me a call or e-mail me.

